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The safety of our residents and staff remains our top priority and we will continue with 
our protocols, precautions and screening of all staff, visitors upon arrival and all Health 
Care Center and Assisted Living Residents.  

Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to improve in our Country. Well before COVID-10 started the 
opportunity to stimulate our seniors has been a need, especially those short on family! 
Our Sharing God’s Love team has been instrumental throughout COVID and remains 
here to help you share encouragement with residents and our staff doing a great job. 
Please email SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. If you have any 
questions please let us know. 

 
Shout Outs of Thanks! 

● Thank you once again, to Lindsey and Tray Black! Lindsey is the 
granddaughter of Courtyards Resident, Inga Harwick and the Black’s 
continued donations allowed us to celebrate Pentecost (means 50 and is, you got 
it, 50 days after Easter). Because the holiday’s liturgical color is red, to symbolize 
the apostles “tongues of fire” and also the blood of martyrs, sometimes Christians 
will dress in red or decorate churches with red. Many churches hold baptisms 
and confirmations on that day, as well. We were able to bring a little joy (ok, 
some real emotion) to our residents with these red carnations. What a splendid 
way to celebrate the descent of the Holy Spirit on the disciples of Jesus after his 
Ascension. I can feel them speaking in tongues just from the pictures!  

 

   
 



 

 
 
Campus Happenings 

● If you come for a visit and notice an orange cone blocking empty visitor parking spaces 
at the Health Care Center entrance, please feel free to remove the cone and park in the 
spot. During the heat of COVID when no visitors were coming and most of our entrances 
were closed, we offered these front spots to our staff. With restrictions lifted, the habits 
of the past 14 months have been hard to break, so the cones are reminders for our staff 
to not park in visitor spots. We will keep these cones in use for the next week until we 
can make sure all staff know. But in the meantime, they are on hold for you, our 
residents’ friends and family! 
 

 
 



 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 

 

 


